Color a Turtle!

Secretary of the Colony William Strachey recorded that the settlers often ate turtles
during the first years at James Fort. Archaeologists found a shell from a large sea turtle
that a colonist might have brought from Bermuda. These reptiles can still be seen all
around Jamestown Island.

Once you have finished coloring your turtle have an adult show you what it looks like in real life by visiting:
https://historiciamestowne.org/jr-kids-at-home #colorourcollections #JRKids

Your Name:



https://historicjamestowne.org/education/for-kids-and-families/jr-kids-at-home/



